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Operations Update 
Operations will continue without interruption as staff works to assess and repair infrastructure 

 

Mammoth Lakes, California – The Mammoth Community Water District has been made aware of impacts to 

its infrastructure caused by this season’s record snowfall. The District would like to assure the community that 

all operations will remain intact as staff works to make necessary repairs. The District will continue to deliver 

potable water and collect wastewater from customers. There are no anticipated impacts to our customers or the 

community at this time. Please stay clear of District water tanks, generators, and other infrastructure as staff works 

to assess and complete repairs.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Michael Draper, Principal Administrative Analyst, at 760-934-2596 

ext. 274, or mdraper@mcwd.dst.ca.us. 

 

### 
 

MCWD provides water and wastewater utility service to the Town of Mammoth Lakes and surrounding areas. MCWD strives to 

provide reliable, affordable utility service to our customers and to conduct our operations in a manner reflecting our stewardship 

role. We encourage our customers to practice responsible use of our limited water resources, and to take advantage of the 

information and services available to support this goal. 
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